
Please ask for: Mr B Khan                                                     Telephone 0161 474 3202

E-mail:                barry.khan@stockport.gov.uk                         DX  22605 Stockport 2

M s. Parnell

My Ref:

Your Ref: MD\ JF\JK\00003GN\30                                                       19 August 2008

RE: Access to Council Premises

I refer to the conversation last Thursday and the previous correspondence regarding the above.

To whom it may concern the following is applicable to Mr M Parnell as agreement per sa.

I write to confirm that the results of a conversation in that to the Council in willing to remove the ban on entering Council buildings after showing, that has and can attend without causing a disruption. This has been done on the basis of the assurances that has personally been given, to state that, this will comply, and will not participate in any disruption and will act in an appropriate manner.

Therefore, after trial basis, is so agreed, and is now, be entitled to enter all Council buildings  to attend  public meetings, and or in conducting personal business, and also to allow access to Council’s internet services, libraries and also allowing use of Council public conveniences.

If there is any problems or queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

If anyone remain dissatisfied with the service given by the Council, then they are entitled to use the Council’s Corporate Complaints Policy and Procedures.

Yours sincerely

to Council Solicitor
                                                            Barry Khan LLB (Hons)             S. C. Houston, BA (Hons), C.P.F.A.

                                                            Council Solicitor                          Corporate Director, Business Services


